
                                    
  
 

TO: All Members of the AFSSRN 

 

FROM: GAY DEFIESTA, Secretary, AFSSRN Executive Committee (2021-2024) 

SUBJECT: Postponement of the AFSSRN General Assembly 

DATE: November 5, 2024 

 
Please be informed that the AFSSRN general assembly on November 6, 2024,12:30PM 
(Philippine time) has been postponed to December 11, 2024, at the same time.   This 
decision was made to give more time for members to register and participate in the 
meeting. 
 
Please use the Zoom link below to register and join the meeting on December 11, 2024. 
 
 
https://vsu-edu-ph.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIodu6oqT0vEtMYdjs4am8DjQwvqd- 
oM_DL 
 
 
Thank you. 
 


